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The Mammoth Community Water District is Dedicated to Serving the Community. 
The Mammoth Community Water District is fully equipped and committed to meeting the needs of its 

customers and the community.   
 

 
Mammoth Lakes, California –  
 
The Mammoth Community Water District understands the concerns surrounding water resources in light 
of the recent devastating Los Angeles County wildfires. We want to reassure the community that 
maintaining and improving our water and wastewater systems remains our highest priority. Our 
dedicated staff consistently monitor, inspect, and maintain the network of pipes, pumps, storage tanks, 
and water sources to ensure that current and future needs of our community are met. 
 
Additionally, the District works closely with local agencies, including the Mammoth Lakes Fire Protection 
District, the Eastern Sierra Climate & Communities Resilience Project, and the Inyo National Forest, to 
plan and implement initiatives that strengthen the resilience of our water resources.  
 
The District encourages customers to take proactive steps toward disaster resilience by taking a few 
simple precautions: ensure that the nearest fire hydrant is clear of snow and accessible to emergency 
personnel; maintain defensible space around structures; locate your home’s water shut-off valve and 
keep it easily accessible; practice water conservation; and ensure your contact information is up to date 
with the District. By taking these actions, you will help prepare both yourself and our community in the 
event of a natural disaster. 
 
For more information contact Michael Draper, Principal Administrative Analyst of the Regulatory Service 
Division, 760-934-2596 ext. 274, or mdraper@mcwd.dst.ca.us.  
 
 

### 
MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD 
strives to provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner 
reflecting our stewardship role. We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, 
and to take advantage of the information and services available to support this goal. 
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